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One of the absolute best things about Oregon is that we all vote by mail. I have time 

to research my candidates and I can take as much time as I need to complete my 

vote. Everyone, no matter their ability or inability to walk, drive, or bike to the polls is 

able to vote. We have an incredibly enviable voting system that has very little fraud. 

To take this away from Oregonians would be foolish and cruel. Life is too busy, 

complicated, and full to make everyone go in person to stand in line to vote. This 

would only be to disenfranchise voters and reduce voter turnout. The only reason to 

change this would be to have less engaged and active citizens participating in our 

democracy.  


